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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Derek Wong [derek_ices@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 15, 2010 8:22 AM
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Subject: Sunny Piedmont Cleaners

Barb: 
Just wanted to let you know that our drilling permit has been approved from Alameda County Public Works.  
We will begin drilling the two borings (B-1 and B-2) located within the building this Thursday (June 17). 
-Derek 
 


